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I SUPPORT [SB 616]. 

The wineries had a similar hassle with shipping cases of wine. 

Why is there a "shipper's permit" to begin with? 

One would think...if just for a minute in time...why is the State of Oregon hassling wine, beer and now cider 

industries? 

Amend [SB 616] to support, "unlimited shipping for wine, beer and especially cider" without the 

objectionable "shipper's permit." 

David S. Wall  

Mr. Oregon Concurs... 
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